
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

                              E Yost, Technology Services Manager 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Purchase of Security Cameras 

         DATE:        March 8, 2022 

 
Background:  
In the 2022 CIP, replacement and the addition of security cameras was approved.  Two quotes were 
obtained and their comparison to the CIP budgeted amount can be seen in this chart: 
 

Site 
NorthCountry 
Systems 

All State 
Communica-
tions 

CIP Budget 
Amount 

City Hall $2,565.99 $7,810.00 $2,800.00 

Liquor Store $5,970.98 $21,190.00 $7,500.00 

Police $5,736.99 $10,300.00 $8,500.00 

Public Works $7,064.99 $9,890.00 $7,300.00 

Wastewater $3,865.99 $11,590.00 $4,500.00 

SUBTOTAL $25,204.94 $60,780.00 $30,600.00 

Civic Center $2,543.99 $9,620.00   

Mark Park $7,661.98 $26,330.00   

Rainbow Park $2,515.99 $11,225.00   

Riverside Park $7,486.99 $11,385.00   

SUBTOTAL $20,208.95 $58,560.00 $23,000.00 

PROJECT 
TOTAL 

$45,413.89 $119,340.00 $53,600.00 

 
The total project is under the estimated CIP budget amount even with some additional hard drives 
that were added from the original quotes received in 2021. 
 
Attached is information regarding the number and type of cameras being proposed by both compa-
nies. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the City Council authorize moving forward with purchasing and installing 
the security cameras from NorthCountry Systems. 
 
 
 
 
 


